
 

30th April 2021 

 

Dear Codden Class, 

This week we have based lots of our learning on the story of The Very Hungry Caterpillar. 

We read the story and sequenced it with picture cards. We have dressed up and role played 

the story out using key language that we can remember. 

We have been creative with tissue paper making a collaborative piece of art in the style of 

Eric Carle. We looked at how the different colours can change when over lapped and pattern 

and the simple starts of symmetry. 

We have been very excited to release real live caterpillars into a special net. We will observe 

them and watch to see what changes happen just like in the story. We wrote sentences about 

them. 

We have continued to explore the teens numbers. This week we ordered them when they all 

got muddled up on a washing line! 

If you feel you need to contact us via email for any reason then please use 

families@bishopstawton-primary.org to contact us. The class email account is just to be used 

for when we set home learning that requires work to be sent in.   

Mrs Paul, Mrs Clark and Cheryl. 

 

 

 

Home Learning   

Go for a walk in your local area or in your garden. What 

minibeasts can you find?  

Draw and label them. 

Play the sentence substitution game on phonics play.  

https://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/resources/phase/3/sentence-substitution-ph3 
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